1LOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING
cJo C.B.K.O. No. 1, ul. Jana z Kolna 31, Gdansk

Telegrams: Register, Gdansk Telephone No. 32774

Gdatsk, 3rd Oct.1962

ierence M.S. " CHOPIN" 8
B/RW

Dear Sir,

With reference to your letter of the 13th
Sept. we have now been advised of the reason for the
early application by the Owners for postponement of the
Special Survey due in August 1963. Apparently the
Owners have to submit a financial plan for the surveys
on their ships during 1963 to the Ministry of Shipping.
It is therefore necessary for them to know whether the
Special Survey will be carried out in 1963 or ©4.

I have informed them that in view of the age
of the ship the Committee will most probably permit
the postponement of the Survey but a final decision
cannot be given until the examination required by B 804
has been reported.

Regarding the completion of the Auxiliary Boiler
Survey, the Owners state they are arranging for this
to be dealt with at the first port of call where there

is a resident Surveyor.
4

e Surveyors.

The Secretary,
LONDON
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